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I’m delighted to be able to welcome you to this new 

publication as CIH’s Asian Pacific branch celebrates 

its 50th anniversary.

It’s a real honour to be able to share this special 

event with you – particularly as CIH is celebrating its 

centenary year throughout 2016. The links between 

the Asian Pacific branch of CIH and its membership 

within the UK have always been strong, and I’d like 

to congratulate everyone involved with the APB’s 50th 

anniversary.

Here’s to the next 50 years!

Julie Fadden

CIH President for 2016-17




